Explanatory Notes:

In the 2016-17 academic year, two students in the LSU Accounting Master of Accountancy program
were awarded Accounting, MS degrees. All other Master of Accountancy students received Accounting,
MAcc degrees in that year.

In October 2022, several posthumous degrees were awarded for prior years. Since state and federal
reporting windows had closed, these degrees were not added to Graduating Class Profile reports in
order to maintain consistency in sources.

In November 2022, a degree in 2021-22 was revoked. The Graduating Class Profile reports have been
rerun to reflect the degree removal.



